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Larry Brant will be discussing what family law attorneys need to

know about the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act, including the key

provisions impacting individuals and businesses.

For more information and to register, visit the Clackamas County

Bar Association website.

Venue information:

The Tumwater Ballroom

211 Tumwater Drive

Oregon City, OR 97045

http://www.clackamas-bar.org/display-news.asp?NewsID=110
http://www.clackamas-bar.org/display-news.asp?NewsID=110

